
ST WINEFRIDE’S – CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 

The ladies of the CWL in Neston were delighted to be able to hold a 

Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 15th October. It was a lovely, 

joyful occasion meeting up with friends and parishioners for a social 

catch up.  

We spent a couple of hours chatting, drinking tea, coffee and eating 

lots of delicious home baked cakes.  We had a small bring and buy stall 

and our usual raffle.  

We were thrilled to have raised just over £360. I had to count it three 

times as I couldn’t believe the total!  

I’d like to thank all the bakers, helpers and all those who came to 

support such a worthy cause. It was a great St. Win’s effort. 

If anyone would like to join the CWL they would be very welcome. We 

are a friendly and inclusive group. 

We will be having a knit and natter afternoon on Wednesday 24th 

November from 1.30pm in the church hall.  Do come along and join in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


